
 

CITY COUNCIL AGENDA 
REPORT 

 

TO: Kate Thunstrom, City Administrator 

FROM: Jenni Wida, Deputy Administrator-City Clerk 

SUBJECT: Pioneer Days Fireworks Permit Application– Northern Lighter Pyrotechnics, Inc 
(NLP) 

DATE: May 20, 2024 
  

OVERVIEW: 

Northern Lighter Pyrotechnics, Inc submitted their permit application for the Pioneer Days 
Fireworks Display to take place on June 1st, 2024. The fireworks display will be located at the 
St. Francis High School where is has been in the past years.  

 

 

ACTION TO BE CONSIDERED: 

Consideration to approve the permit application with Northern Lighter Pyrotechnics, Inc for the 
June 1, 2024 Pioneer Days Fireworks Display. 

 

BUDGET IMPLICATION: 

 

 

Attachments: 

 Northern Lighter Pyrotechnics Permit Application 

 Map of Fireworks Display 
 


